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Jeff's Journal vol.16
Hello Citizen's of Omitama!

I hope you are all staying safe and warm during this
cold beginning of the New Year. As the New Year
starts, I once again need to thank the Citizen's of
Omitama for my wonderful experiences I have had
so far. [ especially need to thank the City staff, the
Board of Education, the Minori Junior High School
faculty and students, my "second family" members,
and my other students for being so great.

As of January 14th my classes that I helped with
have ceased in Ogawa. Thank you once again to
everyone involved. I encourage you all to continue
studying English and hope that new classes will
start in June. I look forward to seeing you all there
as well as any new students who wish to attend.

To the students and Kimura-Sensei, please stay in
contact through email or writing letters. I would also
be more than happy to meet up sometime just let
me know.

During February I will be spending my 24th
birthday in Sapporo. I look forward sharing some of
my experiences with you in my next journal.

Until Next Time,
Jeffrey Haaga
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